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955 Freshmen Attend SWOSU New
Student Orientation Programs in 2016
08.19.2016

A total of 955 incoming freshmen (an increase of 3.5% from 2015) attended one of
the New Student Orientation programs in preparation for the 2016 fall semester at
Southwestern Oklahoma State University in Weatherford.

SWOSU classes start August 22.


